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    * A Call for All Fraternal Organisations 

 

 

 

 
Freemasons New Zealand Annual Report 
 
The 2008 Annual Report of the Grand Lodge of Antient, Free and Accepted Masons 
of New Zealand has been mailed out and also posted online: 
 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/cms/latest/2008-annual-report/ 
 
 
 
More Perspex Displays Found 
 
We have found 12 more of the Perspex magazine and booklet displays. So, if your 
Lodge still does not have one, QUICKLY contact the Communications Officer with 
your Lodge Name and address where you want it shipped to. 
 
Note: Some of the Lodges have remarked that the magazine holder starts to shift and 
droop when filled with magazines. We suggest you remove the holder, scrape off the 
adhesive, then use high-quality 3M double-stick adhesive foam tape to re-apply the 
holder to the base. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Call for All Fraternal Organisations 
 
We are trying to Identify and get Contact Details for all of the Masonic Fraternal 
Organisations that exist in New Zealand. 
 
Some examples of these are: 
 
    * Maori Brethren 
    * Railway Craftsmen 
    * Naval Craftsmen 



A Call for All Fraternal Organisations 
 
We are trying to Identify and get Contact Details for all of the Masonic Fraternal 
Organisations that exist in New Zealand. 
 
Some examples of these are: 
 
    * Maori Brethren 
    * Railway Craftsmen 
    * Naval Craftsmen 
    * Square Wheelers 
 
If you belong to or know of any additional groups, please send the Name of the 
organisation and the contact details to the Communications Officer. 
 

 
 

 

Missed the latest edition of New 
Zealand Freemason?  
 
Click here to request a copy 

Laurence Milton 
laurencem@freemasons.co.nz 

Grand Secretary  
Freemasons New Zealand  

+64 4 385 6622 

Freemasons NZ 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz 

The Freemasons Charity 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/  
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